
Brady, Pat J

From: Huang.Wen@epamail.epa.gov[SMTP:Huang.Wen@epamait.epa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September_14,JOOO 8:47 AM
To: Brady, Pat J
Subject: Re: Incinerator Closure

^ /[_.,(<:

Hi Pat,

I will be glad to help you. I understand the incinerator will be closed as a
"hazardous" waste incinerator but it will remain as incinerator. The closure
would be slightly simpler than a closure requiring disposal of the incinerator.
I am sure you have a closure plan in the old permit application. You should ask
Cook to update the partial closure plan, i.e., incinerator closure, for your
approval. If the partial closure plan is approvable, Cook should request a
Class 2 Permit mod for public comments and finalize the partial closure plan.

If incinerator closure plan in the original permit application is adequate, you
could proceed closure based on the plan without requiring a permit mod. In
general the cost estimate has to be update if they are not done on a periodical
basis. SC Johnson has closed its boilers recently and they have processed a
class 2 mod as described above.

The closure would include cleaning of piping system to reduce toxic hazardous
constituents. Ignitable constituents are not our concerns if the unit would
remain in operation.

Wen

BradyP@mail01.dnr.state.wi.us on 09/13/2000 03:23:46 PM

To: Wen Huang/R5/USEPA/US@EPA
ec:

Subject: Incinerator Closure

Hello Wen,

I hope you are doing all right. I will be working on the closure of the
Cook Composites and Polymers, Inc. hazardous waste incinerator. I was
wondering if you could give me any assistance or examples of what all should
be included with the closure of a hazardous waste incinerator.

Thanks,
Pat Brady
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